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This week we have been...

e Learning about the concept of the word ‘under’.

e Celebrating Concept cat’s birthday! Molly, Marley and Mabel have all turned four today. We
have made birthday cards, designed and made playdough cupcakes and added the correct
number of candles. We have sung Happy Birthday too!

e Using our crocodile fingers (pincer grip) to pick up very small objects and thread cheerios onto
pipe cleaners.

e Used toothbrushes to clean pumpkins.

e Explored some autumn treasures- we have looked at a range of autumnal leaves, conkers and
acorns. We wonder if you can collect any autumn treasures over the half term break?

Important Dates and Messages:

e What a wonderful first half term we have had. We have been so impressed with the way the
children have settled in and got to know Nursery routines. A big ‘well done’ to everybody!

e This week you should have received your log in details for EEXAT. This is where you can view
your child’s online learning journey. We will be publishing the first pages of your child’s
learning journey this evening.

o After half term, we will be starting Forest Rangers on a Monday morning. If your child attends

for this session, please send in a pair of named wellies to be kept at Nursery. Please can
children wear plain jogging bottoms (blue or black) with their Nursery polo-shirt and
jumper/cardigan. Children will need a warm coat or waterproofs that you don’t mind getting
muddy. We ask that a change of socks and trousers is sent in too incase they get wet and
muddy during the session. Please can spare clothes be sent in a named plastic bag each week.
Children will be given a biscuit at Forest Rangers- please inform a member of Nursery staff if
your child has any allergies relating to this.

e Please ensure that your child has a book bag that is sent in on their first day of Nursery each
week. We will not be able to send books home for children without book bags.

e We politely request that siblings do not touch any of our outdoor equipment at drop off and
pick up times. This is to prevent cross-contamination between bubbles in school.




LOOSE PARTS

Please look at home, we could really use the following




